
Parents of and 5th thru 8th grade students-  Please join us for the Middle
School RoundUp on August 25th, from 1-6 pm (come and go style). There will

be brief presentations in the gym at 2, 3, 4, and 5pm.  This is a time for
students and parents to walk through the middle school building, obtain

schedules, pay activity fees and undergo athletic physicals ($10).  All 6-8th
grade students can get their lockers organized with their supplies. There will

be a skeleton staff on hand. The official Middle School Open House will be
held Tuesday, September 14, from 5-6:30pm.


